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National and County Bowling 
Competitions 

The National competitions deadline is on 
1st March 2025 
The deadline for the County Ladies is 
17th January 2025  
The deadline for County Mens is 28th 
February 2025 

Playing in these competitions is an 
excellent opportunity to play at other 
bowling clubs against a wide range of 
other bowlers, make friends and 
improve your game. It is also an 
occasion to represent our club at local, 
County and National level. These 
competitions are open to bowlers of all 
abilities with new bowlers being 
particularly welcome. You can enter 
singles or team competitions or both!! 
So go on, have a go and take a chance. 

 Working party start back 
date 

The working party will start back on 
Friday 29th January 

Wishing all our members 
and their families a 

Healthy and Happy New 
Year.

Carpet Bowls 
Carpet bowls will start 
back on Thursday 9th 

January at 1pm



                    

 Starlite 

Please see below the email of thanks from the Starlite walkers who 
once again were hosted by our club on their annual winter evening 
walk to raise much needed funds for well deserving charities. Many 
thanks to all those members who baked cakes and helped out on the 
night to provide refreshments to these very grateful walkers on 
completion of their walk. 

Hi Ronnie, 
I hope that you are all well. 
A big thank you to you all for Saturday. It was all so lovely. Again so many 
people commented to me how lovely and welcoming you all were, which is so 
lovely. 
The cakes were all so delicious, you are all so generous and kind, please do pass 
on our sincere thanks to all the bakers and to everyone that helped out on the 
evening, you are all superstars. It is so lovely walking back and receiving such a 
lovely warm welcome and the hot drinks, warm sausage rolls and cake are just 
wonderful, thank you. I know it means so much to everyone that took part.  
We had about 50-55 walkers this year which is lovely, lots of lovely families and 
dogs too. Everyone enjoyed the walk and it was a beautiful evening. The 
photographer Dion was fabulous, we have lots of great photos, she is still editing 
them all and will get them over to me soon. She has managed to send me a couple 
so I have attached those for you to look at. We have so far in total raised a 
fantastic £1,979.96 for Sands, Stillbirth and Neonatal death charity, which is 
amazing. 
Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity, it means so much. I will 
be back in touch with our date for next years Starlight walk if that is ok with you. 

Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas and all warm wishes for the New Year. 
Take care, Maria xx
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